
 

LETTER FROM THE EDITOR-IN-CHIEF  

Dear readers! 

We are pleased to introduce the first English issue of our journal 

"Demographic Review. English selection 2014". It contains the 

translations of selected articles published in previous issues of the 

journal in Russian. The main goal of this edition is to make the results 

of population studies in Russia more accessible for our foreign 

colleagues and to widen the collaboration of Russian demographers 

with the international scientific demographic community. 

We would be grateful for any feedback on this publication. 

With warmest wishes. 

  

 

Anatoly VISHNEVSKY 


